The Drive-Home Newsletter
November 19th, 2017
Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

This week in Sunday School
The Stolen Blessing.

Preschool: First we played a dice game doing the opposite of what the dice told us to do. Did the activity sheet where they had to find the difference between two pictures. Made things from the video out of playdoh. Talked a lot about making the stew and about promises. We traded something for our snack, just like the promise that we had talked about. We got two main things from the story, trading something for a promise, and that Isaac didn’t see very well.
· Why was there stew?
· What’s a promise?

K-2nd: 
· 

3rd-5th: We Read the Bible passage and did a worksheet that involved a braille-like code to introduce the idea that Isaac was blind. We played a game where we tried to identify objects by touch to get a sense of how Jacob tricked Isaac. Then we played a game where we exchanged bags of treats, not knowing what was in them to get a sense of betrayal that Esau felt. We talked about how we would feel if we were tricked and watched the story through a movie to see how Esau handled it. We finished by praying for plans for this week. 
· How was Isaac tricked? Esau?
· How would you feel if you were tricked?





This week in Children’s Church
 Passed out coins randomly. Some kids got many, some got few, some got none. They could buy big or small candy pieces with the coins. We talked about how it felt to be not have coins and how we have a choice to share what we have or not. We talked about the Deuteronomy passage, adding on verse 9 to talk about what the not taking too much means.
· What did you do with coins today? Why?
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Why is it important not to take too much?
Coming up This Week
There is no Kid’s club this week, but join us at 7pm for the Thanksgiving service and pie social! 

Keep in Mind
November 29th: Family Advent night. Join us for a short time as we prepare ourselves for Advent with singing and a devotional before our normal programming.

December 3rd: Kids will be singing Christmas Carols at Winchester house after church! No preparation needed, come and sing with us!

December 3rd and 10th we will meet immedieatly after the service for 20 min in the choir room to practice the songs and chimes for the performance on December 17th. With the band.

December 17: Kids will be singing in the Sunday service, we will start rehearsing the songs on Wednesday nights and Sunday mornings in November.

